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The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Norway to the Chargé d’Affaires a.i.
of Canada in Norway

MINISTERE DES AFFAIRES ETRANGERES.

OsLo, 17th April, 1957.

SIR,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of to-days
date, reading as follows:
(See Note I)

“The Government of Canada . . . your reply.”
In reply I have the honour to confirm that the Norwegian Government
agrees to the above proposal.
Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

HALVARD LANGE
Joseph Elmo Thibault, Esq.,

Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of Canada,
etc. etc.
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